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6 August 1982 

Mr. Gary W. Bales 
City Manager 
City of Pacific Grove 
300 Forest Avenue 
Pacific Grove, California 93950 

Dear Mr. Bales: 

Please refer to your letter of 4 June 1982 requesting 
permission to install a sprinkler system on the grounds of 
the Point Pinos Lighthouse property. 

The Coast Guard is pleased to give the City of Pacific 
Grove permission to install a new sprinkler system on the 
lighthouse grounds. Once the sprinkler system is installed, 
we will evaluate and revise the estimated water usage to 
be included in the new five (5) year license that will 
commence 1 January 1983. 

Please convey our sincere appreciations to the individuals 
who so generously contributed money for the purchase of the 
new sprinkler system. Our thanks also to the City of 
Pacific Grove for their concern and active support in this 
matter. If you need help with the sprinkler installation 
work, please contact Lt. Thomas G. Landvogt, Commander, 
Coast Guard Group Monterey, 100 Lighthouse Avenue, Monterey, 
California. Lt. Landvogt may be reached by calling area 
code 408-375-2278. 

Sincerely, 

CAMPBELL 

: 

Commander, U.S. Coast Guard 
Comptroller, 12th Coast Guard District 

y direction of the District Commander 
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